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I am sending this to strongly disagree with you as a government making 

this ruling to be able to dig up our loved ones after 25 years.How can a 

government make this ruling. I write as a Mother who has lost a 

Daughter, as a Daughter who has lost Parents and Grandparents and an 

Aunt that has lost a niece and nephews. We have paid for and laid our 

loved one to rest where we thought would be their final resting place for 

their remains and now you are holding us to ransom and saying pay more 

or we dig them up. This is a disrespectful, despicable callus act. It should 

not be allowed. I am hoping you find compassion and respect and 

overturn this ruling as Our loved ones as many before them have urned 

the right to be left where they are in peace. Sincerely Daphne Scott 


